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Highlights 
We look back at some main activities of the VYA during the last three months 

 From 16-18 November 2015, our 

representatives, Prof. Nguyen Thi Kim Thanh 

and Dr. Tran Phu Duy, attended the 2nd 

Worldwide Meeting of Young Academies in 

Stockholm, Sweden. This event was co-hosted 

by the Global Young Academy and the Young 

Academy of Sweden.  

Representatives of Young Academies gathered 

together to discuss the regional and global 

issues of Scientific Support for policymaking 

in sustainable development, as well as the development of new national young academies. The 

VYA aims at hosting the 3rd Worldwide Meeting of Young Academies in Vietnam in 2017.  

 
 The constitution of Vietnam Young Academy is being finalized and will be sent 

to current members, advisory board and friends of VYA for consultation shortly.  

 Our secretary (Dr Duy) and advisory board (Prof. Thanh) met up and 

planned for the future VYA activities, including recruiting members, fund raising for the VYA 
and other activities.  See more in VYA website. 

 Funding opportunities: For information of PhD position open for Vietnam Master 

students and opportunities for women in developing countries in STEM to be awarded by The 
Schlumberger Foundation Faculty for the Future program, please visit VYA website.  

 

 Funding opportunities: See more in VYA website 

  

  

  

 

 Our Facebook page Vietnam Young Academy is 

now up and running. Please visit us at Facebook 
website http://facebook.com/VietnamYA.online. 

  

 Contact us at 
info@vietnamyoungacademy.org 

 Visit us at 
http://vietnamyoungacademy.org 

 First contact of the VYA with Saigon Scientist. Our secretary (Dr. Duy) will meet 

up with Saigon Scientist founder in December 2015. For more information, please visit 
http://saigonscientists.vn/vi.  

Representatives of young academies coming from all over the world taking 

pictures at the Royal Swedish Academy of Sciences. The representatives of VYA: 

first row, position 5 and 6 from the right. 
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